
 
 

 

 

January 7th, 2021 

 

Dear Residents, Families and Staff, 

 

I regret to inform you that we were notified that one staff member and one resident in 

Independent Living have tested positive for COVID-19.  

 

We have notified public health officials as required and continue to follow procedures 

recommended by the CDC and local health department. We are taking every step as 

recommended by authorities to contain the spread.  

 

We will update you via e-mail as well as on our website, www.arboracres.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Andrew Applegate 

President/CEO 

 

cc: Board of Directors 

 

http://www.arboracres.org/

